
Headwater Hills School 
Minutes of Education Committee Meeting   

 
Date:                                Monday, September 30, 2013 
Meeting called to order:  4:00 p.m. 
Members present:            Nancy Ernst Richards, (Chair), Linda Clark, Liz Glenday, Danielle     
                                         Hampton, Elizabeth Pereira 
New Members:                Kirsti Domay, Cameron Glenday (student), Lori Paterson 
Members Absent:            Tara Hunkin Ayranto 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Discussion:  Nancy welcomed everyone back for the start of another school year.  She also 
introduced three new members to the committee, Kirsti Domay, Lori Paterson and Cameron 
Glenday.    Cameron is attending the meetings because he is going to be a Student Liaison for the 
School.  He will report what proposals we have for the School to the students and ask for their 
input.  Final decisions on all business arising from the Education Committee meetings will be 
heard by Cameron and he will inform the students. 
 
New Business:  Kirsti suggested an enrollment/fundraising sub-committee for the School.  Lori 
suggested raising money for gym equipment.  Cameron suggested fund raising for a class pet.   
A yard sale was brought up again – possibly a spring event.  There was a motion that we will talk 
more about these ideas at our next meeting.  The vote was unanimous and the motion carried. 
 
New Business:  Kirsti suggested we attend “ Fairs” as a way of promoting our School.  Another 
idea from Kirsti was to have information available at the Central Registration evenings at Alder 
Street Arena or Tony Rose arena.  This would help get our name out in the community.  There 
was a motion that we discuss this more at our next meeting.  The vote was unanimous and the 
motion carried. 
 
New Business:  Lori suggested that we be a part of the Santa Claus Parade this year.  There was 
a motion that Lori head up the Santa Claus Parade sub-committee.  The vote was unanimous and 
the motion carried.  Danielle advised that she has trailers available for the event.   
 
New Business:  Elizabeth Glenday motioned that the social committee consider recommending 
the play “Bugsy Malone” in Shelburne as a family social event.  Her daughter, Jocelyn, has a 
part in the production. As a group we could secure discounted tickets. She will get us more 
information on this. 
 
New Business:  Danielle from the Social sub-committee invited everyone to her home for the 
first pot luck of the season.  It will be on Friday, November 8, 2013. 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  5:30 p.m. 

Next Meeting:            Monday, October 28, 2013 



 
 
 
 
 
 

  


